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Welcome to 2022 and The Pulse! 

The Pulse is a re-designed monthly e-Newsletter sharing news, updates 
and patient stories fromShriners Children's Ohio.Please share this 
information with your fellow nobles. In this issue, you'llmeet our new 
Chairman of our Board of Governors, celebrate one of our nurses and get 
a sneakpeek the anniversaries we're celebrating in 2022!

-- Jessica Wagner, Marketing & Communications Coordinator 


Introducing Dennis Hewatt, our 
newBoard of Governors Chairman 

Dennis Hewatt's commitment to Shriners Hospitals goes back generations, 
to his dad and grandfather who were also Shriners. 

Dennis is a Past Potentate of the Yaarab Shrine in Atlanta,Georgia. After 
graduating from University of Georgia with a degree in risk management 
and insurance, Hewatt worked as a successful sales officer for 
NationwideInsurance Company. He left in 2005 to own and operate 
several insurance agencies in Georgia and Florida. 

Outside of work, Dennis is a dedicated noble in the Yaarab Shrine, helping 
lead several successful charity events benefiting Shriners hospitals. 

Dennis is married to his high school sweetheart Linda and the couple have 
two children. 


